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News Brief: 

 President:  Town Hall Meeting Details 

 Entertainment:  Super Bowl Brunch & Game, Chili Cook-off    
Spring Bean Bag League Details & More! 
 

 
 

President:  Debbie Loughran: 

As mentioned last month, a Town Hall Meeting is scheduled for 
Saturday, February 19, 2011, at 1:00 p.m.  There will be a brief talk from 
officers and committee chairs.   We will be circulating a survey at the 
meeting to gather your thoughts regarding our chapter. Your help in 
completing the survey will be greatly appreciated. Please be sure to bring a 
pen or pencil!  Our meeting will be followed by a spaghetti dinner . 
Members are strongly encouraged to attend this important meeting.  

  
 

 

Membership:  Patti Wilson 

  We need to Recruit, Recruit, Recruit! 

 



From the Lady Ikes:  Lori Brach  

 Hello to all!!!        
I would like to thank Dave Gall and Al Brach who really helped out at 

the January Lady Ikes Meeting; we could not have done it without them! 
Between the DVD/TV set up, the delicious popcorn and pizza arrangement 
etc, you really make the night turn out to be lots of fun.  Thanks for all you 
do!!!                                                                                                      

 On behalf of the Lady Ikes and myself, we would like to acknowledge 
those that supported the club and came out for “Night at the Races”. 
Although the turnout was small we had a great time, we thank you for 
attending!!!  

Please remember Lady Ikes Meetings are 7pm on the 3rd Friday of 
each month. 

Dates to remember:                                                                                                          

February 18,            7pm sharp       BINGO!!!                                                                           
March 5, Trivia        7pm sharp                                                                                                         
March 12, St Patty’s Party (AL and I will chair and hope you would consider 
helping us in making this party a profitable success for the club!                                                                                   
March18 Lady Ikes Meeting                                                                                                

Reminder, Lady Ikes, guests, anyone, if you have information you 
would like to share in the Lady Ikes contribution of the chapter news letter, 
please submit to me and I will be sure to include it!  

 
 
 

Entertainment:  JoAnne Tyree  

  Superbowl (Feb. 6) is a great time to be at the club.  The day will 
start with the Super Bowl Brunch from 10:00 am until 1:00pm.  Cost per 
person is $14.00 and includes Char Broiled Fillet & Eggs (cooked to order) 
with all the trimmings!  See the attached flyer for more details. This is a 
great way to start out your day!!! Plans have been made for a fun game 
with all kinds of prizes and great half-time food.  Enjoy the game on the big 
screen T.V, or on our 2 new flat-screen HD T.V’s.  There isn’t a bad seat in 
the house!!  Game begins at 5:15pm. 

The Spring Bean Bag League is scheduled to begin with a meeting 
on Wednesday, February 9th  at 6:30pm.  All who would like to play should 
attend this meeting and you can also shoot for your handicap.  Cost to play 
is $25.00 for the season. 



Don’t miss our 4th Annual Chili Cool-Off on Saturday, February 26th !  
Sign up in the bar to have bragging rights to the Best Club Chili for 2011!  
(White Chili, Swamp Chili, Light Your Mouth On Fire Chili….we’ve tasted 
them all!)  See the attached flyer for rules, cooking times, tasting times, and 
official judging time.  The cost for each entry is $5.00 (includes tasting too!)  
or $5.00 to taste test and vote!  

Trivia Night is scheduled for Saturday, March 5th.  Registration is from 
6:00pm to 6:45pm.  Bring a team of up to 6, or come to the club early and 
put a team together.  Cost is $5.00 per person, cash prize to winning team!  

If you’re feeling “ just a weeee little lucky”  you’ll want to be at our 
annual St. Patty’s Day Party on Saturday, March 12th  at 6 p.m.  The Irish 
will be there and they have plenty of luck to go around!!  Enjoy a traditional 
Corn Beef and Cabbage dinner with all the trimmings!!  The cost is $15.00 
per person at the door.   This is a popular event, so reserve your tables 
early!  DON’T FORGET:  EVERYONE IS IRISH AT THE ST. PATRICK’S 
DAY PARTY!!  See the attached flyer for more details!  

FYI:  The 4th annual Lan-Oaks Bowling outing is planned for Sunday, 
April 3rd  in Lansing.  Cost is $20.00 per person.  More details next month. 

 

  Website:  Dan Cieslak/JoAnne Tyree 

 The club calendar is available on the website and can help you 
look ahead to see what is happening here at the club.  Board and 
Membership meetings, Lady Ike meetings and events, club events, work 
parties, holiday celebrations, it’s all right there.  Last minute plans can be 
posted at a moment’s notice, so check back often so you don’t miss out.   
 

Newsletter:  JoAnne Tyree: 

*In an effort to get our newsletter to everyone, we have put together 

a list of members who do not have access to the internet, or cannot get up 
to the club to pick a copy up.  If you know of anyone who would be 
interested in having a copy mailed, please contact me or Dan Cieslak to get 
on the mailing list. 

 
 All submissions for the newsletter should be sent to JoAnne 

Tyree (jotyree@comcast.net) by the Membership meeting each month.   
Otherwise they can be left in the bar mailbox, but please call me to let me 
know they are there.  (708)372-2328.   

mailto:jotyree@comcast.net

